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7th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On Thursday 14th December we will be holding our Christmas Jumper Day to coincide with our Christmas Dinner Day. 
Students can choose to wear an appropriate Christmas Jumper instead of their school jumper or blazer but must still 
wear their normal Academy uniform. Students can bring in a suggested donation of £1.00 if they wish to participate and 
all contributions will be donated to Save the Children UK as part of their annual Christmas Jumper Day fundraising event.  
 
Students who choose not to wear a Christmas jumper are still expected to be in full school uniform. I would like to 
reinforce that this is not an Academy mufti day.  
 
Wednesday 20th December is the last day of the academic term and students will be finishing at 12.30 p.m. Students will 
be able to use the Academy transport as normal at 12.30 p.m. instead of 3.00 p.m. There will be no late buses on that 
day. Students are also permitted to wear non uniform on the last day of term. We ask that students do not wear 
inappropriate clothing for school during the day (i.e. crop/low cut tops or outfits with inappropriate slogans or images). 
This is another opportunity for students to support their school community as part of our ongoing commitment to 
fundraising for national and local charities. We are kindly asking for suggested donations of £1.00 with all proceeds 
going to charity.  
 
We would encourage as many students as possible to ensure that their WisePay restaurant accounts are topped up so 
that they can participate in the Christmas Dinner. There will be no other hot food option on this day. We will still be 
serving breakfast and other cold food options such as salads or sandwiches for lunch. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. S. Underwood 
Principal 
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